CONSULTATION RESPONSE PROFORMA
PENARTH LEARNING COMMUNITY
CONSULTATION ON A CHANGE OF OPENING DATE FOR NEW SPECIAL SCHOOL PROVISION, YSGOL Y DERI, FROM THE 5 JANUARY 2015 TO AN OPENING DATE OF 10 NOVEMBER 2014
	Your Comments:-




	Name and Address:-




Please Note:  This sheet is for consultation purposes only.  All comments will be considered within the consultation process, however, individual responses will not be provided.  

The closing date for response is the 14th March 2014.

Please return this form to;
Penarth Learning Community
Corporate and Customer Services

Vale of Glamorgan Council

FREEPOST SWC2936

Barry CF63 4GZ

Alternatively you can complete an on line version at www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk/penarthlearningcommunity
Or you can e-mail your views to penarthlearningcomm@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk
